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4 November 2014

Hon Tony Piccolo MP
Minister for Emergency Services
GPO Box 668
ADELAIDE SA 5001

PO Box 44
Woodside SA 5244

T: (08)84080400
P: (08)83897440
E: mail@alic.sa.gov.au

W; mnv.alic.sa.gov.au

Dear Mipi6ter, ^Q-^-y

Emergency Services Review

Following my letter of 23 October 2014,1 advise that the following resolution was passed
unanimously at the Adelaide Hills Council meeting held on 28 October 2014:

"That Council writes to Tony Piccolo MP, Minister for Emergency Services, Geoff
Brock MP, Minister for Local Government and Minister for Regional Development
and copy to Members of the House of Assembly occupying seats within Adelaide
Hills Council, Duncan McFefridge MP, Opposition Spokesperson for Emergency
Services and Stephen Griffiths, Opposition Spokesperson for Local Government
and Regional Development, approving the following comment in regard to the
review of Emergency Services and in particular the Discussion Paper September
2014:

1. Council values and supports the work of the CFS, SES and MFS and farm
firefighting units.

2. Council would not support a structure which threatens the loss of identity of
the CFS and SES, nor which does not understand, or value, the
extraordinary volunteer culture of CFS and SES."

This letter has been forwarded to you to be included as feedback into the Emergency
Services Review consultation process.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Aitken
Chief Executive Officer
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